
SOUTH END NRZ REVITALIZATION PLAN

Acknowledgements

The Southend Neighborhood Revitalization Association was formed in the summer of 1996 to embark on a Neighborhood Revitalization Zone (NRZ) planning
process.  The time and work that many residents, businesspeople, and representatives from public and private organizations contributed to this neighborhood
planning effort is greatly appreciated.

The following individuals served on the Southend Neighborhood Revitalization Association (NRZ) during the last four years:

Carl Williams, Co-Chair
Kathy Kosmaler, Co-Chair
Peter Bilello
Dan Carey
Ed Connelly
Chief Joseph Croughwell
Marie de Frietas

Ruth Howell
Fred Lehman
Al Marotta
Katherine McCormack
Phyliss O’Doherty
June O’Neil
JoAnne Peters

Bob Rath
Bessie Reid
Tito Tata
Neal Taty
John Thomas
Beulah Williams

In addition, the following individuals participated in neighborhood meetings and special meetings to help in the formulation of this Strategic Plan:

Peter Aiello
Susan Brickhousr
Jeff Bridkhouse
Anna Brooker
Esperanza Cabrera
Gleibiodes Cabrera
Hugo Cabreras
Sergio Caloblanco
Day Carvalho
George Celedinas
Mei-Wa Cheng
Kathleen Collins
Carole Connolly
John David
Robert Dillon
Muriel Dillon
Stanley Doreinskal
Rex Fowler

Berri Gerjuoy
Wendy Kaysing
Yvonne Kuwar
Paul La Rosa
Alta Lash
John Lupo, Jr.
Mora Martin
Bruno Mazzulla
John McKenna
Sr. Joan Metzner
Luigi Mozzicato
Rino Mozzicato
Maylene Nemdharie
Dot Obermeier
Angelo Palazios
Jeffrey Parks
Tony Pinone
Fran Reale

Hannah Roditi
Marina Rodriguez
Alice Rogala
Dr. Ramon Rojano
Lucy Romeo
Tony Sabatin
John Speziale
John Tornatore
Jill Tuckman
Alan Tuckman
MargaretWebster-Madly


